
 

Thank you  to everyone who joined us at the 

University of Waikato Tauranga campus on May 26th  

to enjoy thought-provoking insights from Dr Simon 

Muncaster, Dr Steve Bird & MP Angie Warren-Clark.  

We learnt a lot about the future of sustainable food 

production & where Aquaculture fits. Dr Simon & Dr 

Steve explained what we have taken from the errors 

of the past. Their vision of the future is lit by 

innovative ways to eliminate greed, operate within a 

circular economy while catering to the wellbeing of 

these sentient fish.  

Angie Warren-Clark enlightened us on her role on the Environment Select Committee 

and her passion for involving communities in decisions. We were warmly reminded 

that the work we put into submissions on policy is valued and valuable. 
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Tauranga Branch AGM 
It’s that time again! 

Thursday, 8th July 

St Johns Anglican Church Hall 

Bureta Road,  Otumoetai 

6.30pm doors open /  7pm meeting starts 

Enjoy updates, insights and a few light refreshments.  

Reconnect with fellow nature advocates. 

 
Forest & Bird Rotorua Presentation: Indigenous Forest Management 

SCION’s Greg Steward: 40 years experience researching indigenous forestry. 

Wednesday 7th July at 7:30pm 

Netherlands Society Hall, Neil Hunt Park 

KIWI CONSERVATION CLUB 

In May our budding Kiwi Conservationists 

were treated to a trip around Mauao to see 

Petrels up close & learn about the important 

mahi Western Bay Wildlife Trust do. 

KCC are excited to have Liesel Carnie 

taking over our field trips.  A massive  

Thank You to Petra Reid  
for managing this role for  

the past 3 years!  


